
 
 
 

Given the exceptional circumstances surrounding the COVID-19 pandemic, the VLGA is taking 
measures to ensure the safety of our members and staff. 
 
Following the recent updates to guidance from authorities, in an effort to protect the health and 
well-being of our network, we have had to make adjustments as to how we deliver services and 
engage with members. 
 
While we are rescheduling our in-person events and Local Government Candidate Training we will 
continue to work on alternate delivery mechanisms and initiatives that deliver value to and support 
our members during this uncertain time. 
 
We will be monitoring the situation closely and provide updates on future "in-person" events when 
available. 

We are acutely aware of the challenges facing member councils across Victoria during this 
exceptional time and are committed to continuing to support you. 
 
The VLGA is thinking of you during this time. Please contact us if we may be of any assistance. 
 
For further information please contact Liddy on 0403 542 411 

  

 


